Progress check on la Savina port upgrades

T

The president, vice-president and infrastructure councillor of the Formentera Council
accompanied the director of Spain's national ports and the head of the Balearic port authority
(APB) on a visit of upgrades under way at la Savina port. Jaume Ferrer, Bartomeu Escandell

and Rafael Gonzéalez were joined by José Llorca and Joan Gual de Torrella, who took the
opportunity to announce the project's estimated May 31 completion.

In welcoming the representatives of regional and state ports, President Ferrer highlighted the
importance of the two officials' Formentera visit, citing several la Savina harbour improvement
projects presently afoot, all of which have enjoyed the cooperation of multiple agencies.

The chief of national ports traced his agency's work with the Formentera administration to
ordinances which put land use within the domain of local authorities. The head of APB, for his
part, described the current upgrades part of a broader effort to “guarantee transport and

supply”.

A lighthouse built around culture

Under an agreement between APB and the Formentera Council, la Mola's lighthouse—a
cultural heritage site property of the administration of Balearic ports—will be loaned to the
Council, which has promised to use the space for cultural programming. President Ferrer
indicated his administration is now finalising plans to revamp the space and expressed hope the
undertaking be completed by the start of next summer.




